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Notice to all Accredited Repair Shops 

New Alternate Parts Program Rollout 

Date published: May 21, 2020 

On February 21, 2020, Manitoba Public Insurance (MPI) issued a Call for New Alternate Parts Program Initial 

Rollout Volunteers. 

The initial plan was to go live on March 30, 2020. However, due to the impacts of COVID-19, the intitial rollout 

was postponsed. 

MPI and the ATA / MMDA are jointly restarting this initiative on June 1, 2020.  

Volunteer shops selected in March for the initial rollout are currently completing system setup and training. 

The small-scale initial rollout will provide MPI and the trade an opportunity to further refine training, job aids, 

and workflows in advance of onboarding all accredited shops to improve the transition for the industry. 

Following the initial rollout, lessons learned will be incorporated with the new program before all accredited 

shops make the transition beginning July 20, 2020. The transition will be phased over the course of 11 weeks 

with a target completion date of September 28th, 2020. 
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